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Basic CCH Class Nov. 8th

A Carrying Concealed Handgun Class was conducted
on Nov. 8th at the DWCC J.O. Whittington Firing Range
in Homer, LA and as with all of our courses, this was
another good small group. Eight reputable citizens took
the first step in the process of applying for a CCH
permit. One of those eight went through our Advanced
Carrying Concealed Weapons class and experienced
more time on the range going through several different
courses of fire. We enjoyed this small class very much.
This was also our last class for the year 2014. We will
start the year 2015 off with a class in January
however the exact date has yet to be locked in. We will
inform each of you first though with our January 2015
newsletter in addition to being in the local newspapers.

We hope to see those that receive that firearm as a
Santa gift in our first class

of 2015. Perhaps a few

renewals also. As we

8 always mention, if there is
' any way we can help you,

- please don't hesitate to

| contact us. It is our

commitment to provide

safety & security to our

clients.

Have a Safe and
Happy Thanksgiving!
We at Golden Eagle want to
extend our best wishes to
each of you in having a safe
and happy Thanksgiving. We
also want to remind you that
though it is a special time of
year, don't forget to carry
concealed or carry in your
vehicle, especially if
traveling, that protection that
you might need.




You may not like guns.
That is your right. |
You may not believe in God.
That is your choice.

But if someone breaks into your
home, the first two things you
are going to do are...

1) Call someone with a gun
2) Pray they get there in time

How so true the above is. We have said many times in our training with law
enforcement agencies that with police officers, there is no such thing as an Atheist.
We justify that with the following; "In life or death critical situation, the police officer
will believe in something and ask for that somethings protection. That alone does not
make him an Atheist.” How true that is anywhere though. One of the five factors that
has proven to be so true in controlling "Survival Stress" (stress that is occuring during
the critical event) is the "Faith Factor". The time to make right with God is not while the
castrophic event is taking place. That should have already been in place long before
the incident is happening. That way the Faith Factor will have been completed in
handling "Survival Stress” for not only law enforcement but for everyone.

There was another firearms safety violation which resulted in a law enforcement
officer being killed. Sept. 30th in the state of Pennsylvania during a training exerise.
Four basic rules of firearms must be adhered to wherever you are and whatever you
are doing; Treast all guns as if thery are loaded; Point muzzle in safe direction; Keep
finger off trigger until ready to fire and Be aware of your target surroundings. Not
much details known but we would imagine they were either having live-fire exercises
or simunition training. Thoughts and prayers go out the Officer's family and the
Agency.

A month hardly now goes by without some type of a school shooting. We know you
are aware of the latest one, Oct. 27th in the state of Washington. Three young lifes
plus the young student shooter taken. Two or three others injured. The one before
that on Sept. 30th in North Carolina. And whenever we mention to school
administrators the thought of teachers carrying concealed they frown. Denial mode
we call it. It is coming though and already being done in some places in th U.S.

Okay, enough for this month. Stay Safe and remember to Carry Concealed!




